
 

 

 
 

NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 

PROVISION OF PUFFIN CROSSING 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council in exercise of its powers 
under Section 23 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, proposes to install a “Puffin” pedestrian 
crossing on Watnall Road in Nuthall, Broxtowe Borough, adjacent to the main pedestrian entrance to 
Basil Russell Park. 

The crossing will incorporate a controlled area indicated by zig-zag markings along the carriageway 
where parking and loading will be prohibited. The extents of the controlled area will be: 

 
 
Watnall Road 
 
From a point approximately 47 metres north of Back Lane and 38 metres south of New Farm 
Lane zig zags will be marked for approximately 45 metres. 

 

The Puffin crossing will provide a safe, signal controlled crossing facility across Watnall Road for 
pedestrians. 

 
Any comments (quoting ref: TP2050639) in respect of this proposal must be received in writing by 
Friday 19th February 2021 to the address stated below. 
 

 

Dated   Friday 22nd January 2021 

 

Service Manager – Traffic Signals 
Via East Midlands 
Bilsthorpe Business Park 
Eakring Rd 
Bilsthorpe 
Nottinghamshire 
NG22 8ST 


